
State Officer Candidate:  

Garrett Weldy 

  

Our very own NW Garrett Weldy has applied to be an 

Indiana State Officer! In the past he has served as 

NorthWood’s Sentinel and Vice President and is now 

serving as NorthWood’s Student Advisor and District 2’s 

Sentinel. Garrett has been a great asset to NorthWood 

FFA and has contributed in such a wonderful way! We 

will be cheering him on wherever life takes him! Good 

luck Garrett!! 

Questions? 

You can contact our Advisor:  Amy 

Beer  

abeer@wanee.org  

Cell: (574) 354-7018 

 

Or our Reporter: Talyn Schmucker  

20tschmucker@students.wanee.org 

(574) 535-5083 

 

District 2 Leadership 

Competition 

Leadership competition is on 

April 18th this year. Time is 

running out to begin! We 

encourage everyone to try it out! 

Talk to Mrs. Beer if you are 

interested or have any questions! 

March 2019 
Recap on FFA Week: 

Our worker auction was a huge success!! Thank you to all who participated, 

donated and help clean up! We raised over $8,000! 

Alumni Night was also very fun! Thanks to all who showed up, it was 

wonderful to see you all. 😊 

Bowling was a blast as always! We love all the freshman getting involved and 

encourage everyone else to do the same! 

Upcoming Events:  

March 15: Hoosier degree is due 

March 20: Homeroom Meeting  

March 21-23: Polk’s Spring Collector 

Auction  

April 1- 5: Spring Break 

April 1: World Food Prize is due 

April 18: District 2 Leadership 

Competition  

April 27: State Small Engine 

Competition 
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